
Dear UCI Musicians, 

Happy week 4! Remember to take care of yourselves as the weather gets colder. We have 
an full year ahead so it is important to start building healthy habits now – take breaks 
when needed, ease into your practice routines, stay hydrated, get a good night’s sleep, 
and eat well. Your Music-related news is below, including an invitation to a lecture 
entitled “Teardrops and Calldrops: Letters and Phone Calls to the Incarcerated in Hip 
Hop” with Professor David Metzer this Thursday, 10/21/21 at 4 pm, and reminders 
about CTSA scholarships, your connection to your Music Peer Advisor, and Duo for all 
UCI students. 

 

 

  
Music History and Theory Lecture Series with David Metzer on Thursday, 
10/21/21 

“Teardrops and Calldrops: Letters and Phone Calls to the Incarcerated in Hip 
Hop” 

Thursday, October 21, 2021 
4:00 p.m. Pacific 

Online 

Guest lecturer David Metzer, Chair of the Musicology division and Professor of 
Musicology at the University of British Columbia, presents as part of the Music 
History and Music Theory Guest Lecture Series presented by UCI Music. Further 
details available at https://sites.uci.edu/musichistorymusictheory/guest-lecture-
series. 

Free admission  
Please email Dr. Grimes (ngrimes@uci.edu) for the Zoom link. 

Carter’s Corner 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=8ad124b5-750a-4e1e-a34a-4a6cae91d4dc&ZotMailId=En5lUz/L0chxqs028/cfkQ==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=8ad124b5-750a-4e1e-a34a-4a6cae91d4dc&ZotMailId=En5lUz/L0chxqs028/cfkQ==
mailto:ngrimes@uci.edu


For advice on Music classes, Music scheduling, or anything about his experience 
as a Music major at UCI, email Moses Carter (mosesec@uci.edu), Music Peer 
Advisor 2021-22. 

*REMINDER* $1500 Scholarships – apply by 5 pm next Monday, 10/25/21 

You are invited to apply for the Kris and Linda Elftmann Scholarships and 
the Elizabeth and Thomas Tierney Scholarships. Each scholarship is 
worth $1500 and we will award six students (total) this year.  Both 
undergraduate and graduate students may apply. Please download the attached 
application and read all of the information carefully regarding eligibility and 
instructions. You may email your completed application dance@uci.edu by 5 pm 
on Monday, October 25, 2021.  Late applications will NOT be accepted. 

 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/RTE_uploads/16/tierneyelftmannappinfo.pdf 
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/RTE_uploads/16/ScholarshipApplication.pdf 

All applicants will be notified in December of the results. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to reach out to Amy Kim, Director of Student 
Affairs (amykim@uci.edu). 

DUO for all UCI Students 
Beginning Tuesday, October 19, 2021, all students utilizing a UCInetID will be 
required to use Duo, a multi-factor authentication system, to access UCInetID 
accounts. 
For more information about Duo, please see the following 
article: https://www.oit.uci.edu/news/student-duo-enrollment-begins/ 

For the step-by-step installation guide, please visit: https://duo.oit.uci.edu/ 

Questions about the information shared in the Music Newsletter? Please 
contact: music@uci.edu 

Thank you, 

Music Department 
University of California, Irvine 
#UCIArtsAnywhere 
303 Music & Media, Irvine, CA 92697-2775 
T: 949-824-6615 |  F: 949-824-4914 | music.arts.uci.edu/ 
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